
 

 

October 23, 2024 

 

Ms. Debra Thompson, Borough Clerk 

Petersburg Borough 

PO Box 329 

Petersburg, Alaska 99833 

 

Re: Letter of Interest to Serve on the SEAPA Board of Directors  

 

Dear Debbie, 

I would like to express my interest in continuing to represent Petersburg on the SEAPA Board of 

Directors for the calendar year 2025.    

I’ve found the work on the Board to be very rewarding and I look forward to maintaining continuity on 

the Board of Directors as the Agency moves forward with various important and long lead time projects, 

such as the third turbine at Tyee Lake, substation improvements in Ketchikan and Wrangell, a potential 

solar generation site and the process of FERC relicensing for both Tyee and Swan Lakes. 

It has been a pleasure to work with Assembly Member Bob Lynn on the Board, as well as the current 

alternates Mayor Jensen and Assembly Member Fine-Walsh.  I feel that Mr. Lynn and I have contributed 

to positive outcomes for SEAPA and for Petersburg and I would like the opportunity to continue to 

represent our community if the Assembly is amenable to my appointment. 

I maintain that my operational knowledge and weekly contact with SEAPA and the member utilities 

offers Petersburg a representative that is heavily committed to the success of the agency and our local 

utility. 

Please let me know if you have any questions for me and please forward my interest to the Mayor and 

Borough Assembly for their consideration. 

Thank you, 

 

Karl Hagerman 

Utility Director 

 

Cc: Bob Lynn, SEAPA Board of Directors 


